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I was a member of the Ban the Bag Committee in Belfast which was a precursor to 
the state ban on single use plastic bags.  I support LD 56 and do not have a problem 
with LD 1122.  However, LD 69 is a gaint step backward for our state.  Travel to a 
state that does not have this ban and you will see plastic bags everywhere,  Please do 
not enact LD 69.Maine is a clean state and is a leader in pollution control...let's keep it
that way.


